
ANNOUNCEMENTS – Tuesday, January 26, 2016 
 
Please consider supporting the Regiment by ordering from or dining at Texas Roadhouse from 4 to 

10 this evening!  Whether it's dine in or take out, the Regiment receives 10% of every order that 

identifies themselves as "Vandebilt" when ordering. 
  
Indoor track practice will resume Thursday and Friday – no practice today. If there are any other girls 
that want to sign for girls track, please see coach Falgout on morning duty in the back of school one 
day this week.  Practice for regular track will start this Monday, February 1, after school starting at 
3:15. 
 
All Frisbee club members are asked to attend a meeting tomorrow morning at 7:30 a.m. or right after 
school in room 132. 
 
Junior and seniors:  Balfour will be here on Wednesday, February 3, during senior high lunch.  
Seniors, this is the final payment date for senior supplies. 
 
ATTENTION TENNIS PLAYERS:  For the students that make the team, a mandatory player/parent 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 27, at 6 p.m. in the cafeteria.  
 
Those students that have signed up for 8th grade baseball:  There will be a meeting Wednesday, 
January 27, at morning recess in room 102. 
 
LSU Spring Invitational will be e-mailed the first week of February instead of this week. 
 
Art Club will hold its mandatory monthly meeting tomorrow morning in the art room at 7:30. Please be 
prompt. All members should be in attendance. A written excuse from a parent or teacher is required 
for any absences for make-ups or tutoring.  
 
Senior Scholarships now available:  

1. Bayou Industrial Group is now accepting applications. Students must be attending Nicholls, 
Fletcher, or South Central LA Technical College in the fall 2016. Scholarship program 
description and the application are available on the BIG Web site: 
www.bayouindustrialgroup.com/schoalrships.html. Postmark deadline is April 8. 

2. Gamma Lambda Lambda Chapter of Omega Psi Fraternity is offering a scholarship. 
Applications are in guidance and must be postmarked by May 9, 2016. This application 
requires a 500-word essay. 

 
Eighth grade students will participate in Challenge Day on either Wednesday, January 27, or 
Thursday, January 28.  Students can wear jeans, a spirit shirt, and tennis shoes on the day they are 
attending Challenge Day.  Your homeroom teacher will let you know which day you are attending.  
We will have Raising Canes chicken fingers and a piece of toast for lunch.  You will have to provide 
your own drink, and you can bring your lunch that day if you wish. 
 
LUNCH:  tacos, corn, king cake; chicken smackers 
 
STUDENT OF THE DAY:  John Trapp 
 

 
 Students are not allowed to touch other students’ PE bags, lunch bags, or any items that do 

not belong to them.  If students are caught taking things that do not belong to them, they will 
receive severe consequences. 

http://www.bayouindustrialgroup.com/schoalrships.html


 Second semester Academic Recovery: 
  Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 7:20 in room 132 
  Tuesday and Thursday afternoons from 3:00 – 4:00 in room 222 
If you need extra help or a place to study, please utilize these services. 

 Reminder to students and parents:  You can anonymously report bullying and harassing issues 
by sending an e-mail to bethechange@htdiocese.org.  This e-mail is seen only by the Dean of 
Students. 

 The Green Team will be selling reusable water bottles all year. Please help the Green Team 
expand their recycling efforts by purchasing a bottle for $10 in guidance.  

 Please remember to collect and send to the library Community Coffee UPC's and Box Tops for 
Education labels. These are collected all school year. Thank you for your help. 

mailto:bethechange@htdiocese.org

